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27th April 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Sundown Adventureland 

 
On Thursday 12th July 2018, children from Foundation Stage will be going to Sundown Adventureland. The 
trip will be led by Mrs C Oxborough accompanied by Mrs Hawes, Mrs Wildgoose, Mrs Mitchell and 6 
accompanying adults.  All Local Authority risk assessments have been completed. The children will be 
travelling by Marsland Coach Hire.  The coach will depart school around 9:15am and return at 4:00pm.   
 
We would like to offer F1 children and a parent/carer the opportunity to join us on this visit.  
 
The cost of this trip including insurance and travel will be £19.50 per person. £39.00 in toal. 
 
Please refer to the Parent Pay letter regarding how to pay for the visit. If you have any enquiries, 
please contact the school office. 
 
Outings are enjoyable and a very valuable educational experience and we thank you for your support.    
 
You will need to provide a packed lunch for yourself and your child. You are free to spend the day as you 
wish. 
  
Please note: there will be no provision for children not attending the visit on this day. If you have 
any queries or concerns regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
School expects children to behave in an appropriate, sensible manner and to follow the school code of 
conduct at all times. We reserve the right to refuse access to the visit for children who do not meet the 
acceptable criteria. If you are happy for your son/daughter to go on this visit, please complete the slip 
below and return it to their class teacher. 
 
If there is an emergency and it is important for you to contact your child during the visit, the telephone 
number is 01709 828242, the trip leader will then be contacted and your child informed.  If you have any 
further queries, please contact the class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Oxborough  
Foundation Stage Leader 
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PLEASE COMPLETE & RETURN THIS SLIP TO YOUR CLASS TEACHER AS SOON AS POSSIBLE 
 

 
Foundation Stage 1, Sundown Adventureland Thursday 12

th
  July 2018 

 
 
 
NAME OF CHILD: _______________________________________________  CLASS: _______________ 
 
 
I give permission for my child to join the above school event on Thursday 12

th
 July 2018. My child will be 

accompanied by an adult who will be responsible for them throughout the day. 
 
 
I understand that my son/daughter is expected to behave in an appropriate, sensible manner and to follow the school 
code of conduct at all times. 
 
 
I will make the payment of £19.50 per person - £39.00 in total via Parent Pay 
 
 
Parent/Carer Signature: _______________________________________ Date: ____________________ 

 


